Lakeville Cemetery Commission
Meeting Minutes
June 13, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Chairman Beal.

Members present: Commissioners Beal and Morton.

absent: Commissioner Upham (due to illness)

Guests: None

Minutes of the May 9, 2017 meeting were read and approved.

The Expenditure Report from July 1 2016-May 31, 2017 was reviewed. There is
$9326.46 available for projects. Projects to be addressed are fence repairs at
McCully Cemetery, tree and fence work at Ward Cemetery and a new sign for
Haskell Cemetery.

Old Business:

1.

There is nothing new re the water tie-in for Precinct Cemetery. Tabled
until the next meeting,.

After discussion by the Historical Commission, a motion was made by
that commission to oppose paved roadways and a divider fence at
Thompson Hill Cemetery.

. Chairman Beal did not check on the price of peastone for the roadways at

Thompson Hill and Precinct Cemeteries. He prefers to see maintained
asphalt roadways. Further discussion tabled until next month.

. Chairman Beal proposed removing the concrete markers at the rear of

Precinct Cemetery. Tabled until the next meeting,

. No proposal has been received from Beaver Tree Works for the work at

Ward Cemetery. Chairman Beal will contact them.



New Business:

1. Commissioner Morton has contacted Wayne Kingsley to make a new
sign for Haskell Cemetery. She will meet him to show him where the
cemetery is.

2. A check has been received for two burial plots at the Veterans Cemetery
from Michael and Carolyn Laferney.

3. There are two plot plans for Richmond Cemetery. One shows the
physical plot plan and the second shows where people are buried. We

need to review our older, smaller cemeteries.

4. The Town Highway Department will be doing the mowing at the
Veterans Cemetery on their regular schedule.

The meeting adjourned at 10:32 a.m.

The next meeting will be on July 11, 2017 at 9:00 a.m.



